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Millx Southworth

From: Sunflowers and Choughs Cornwall <sunflowerschoughs@gmail.com>
Sent: 06 February 2025 22:44

To: undisclosed-recipients:

Subject: Request to Raise the Ukrainian Flag on 24th February

Dear Sir or Madam,

On behalf of the Ukrainian community in Cornwall (around 800 families) and the Ukrainian-Cornish social
club Sunflowers & Choughs, I kindly request that the Ukrainian flag be raised in recognition of three years
of Russia’s full-scale war against Ukraine. This symbolic gesture would mean a great deal to

the Ukrainians here and serve as a powerful show of solidarity.

If this is possible, we would be grateful if you could share a photo of the flag-raising afterward.
I hope you will be able to consider this request at the next local council meeting.
Best regards,

Iryna
The Sunflowers and Choughs Club




